
We are strongly in favor of this bill.  Legislators elected in a Democracy must fulfill a good faith accountability to engage fully in the 
legislative process and accept majority rule.  If they choose to abrogate their responsibility, there should not be any monetary relief 
or compensation in any form. While freedom of speech must always be respected, behaviour that holds all legislative processes 
hostage is inexcusable and represents a total lack of leadership.   The leadership that we have seen from the minority in the last 
three sessions has not benefitted anyone, only fuels rhetoric and rewards the factions who would use intimidation and force to 
demand minority rule.

Thank you for your considersation,
Dr. Steven and Jean Carlton


